
 

 

 
TCS/GEN/139/2022-23 Date: 14-12-2022 

CIRCULAR 

 VALUE OF THE MONTH: REFLECTION - انعكاس 

SUBJECT: Reg. RE-REGISTRATION 

 

Dear Parent, 

Greetings from the Central School Dubai! 

 
We are pleased to inform you that re-registration is now open for the next academic year and before we accept 

new students, we would like our current parents to have the priority and the opportunity to confirm the 

registration of their ward for next academic year 2023-2024. We would like to inform you AED 500 is the amount 

which should be paid with the fourth term installment for re-registering the child for the next academic year. 

Kindly consider this as a reminder to pay it before 10.01.2023 to reserve the seat for the upcoming academic 

year.  

 

Currently, we have several admission aspirants on wait-list, for different grades. Hence, you are encouraged to 

re-register your child indicating your intention to continue with the school for the upcoming year. Your 

commitment to this date will help us to plan better for the next academic year. 

 

Please note that this amount will be deductible from the 1st Term fees that will be due from the next academic 

year April 2023. The amount can be paid in cash/skiply. Our school team will be happy to help if you need any 

further details regarding re-registration or have queries regarding the process. Please contact our Registration 

Team or Accounts Department. 

 

Note: Please ensure that the current year’s arrears are cleared before paying the Re-registration fees. 

Otherwise, the re-registration fee will be automatically adjusted to the arrears amount by the system. Please 

note that your ward/s will not be eligible for a seat on the first day of Academic Year 2023- 24 (i.e., 3rd April, 

2023) unless you have paid the re-registration fee and your 1st installment (April-June) 

 

Thank you for your kind attention to this matter and cooperation as always. 

 

Regards, 
 

 

 

Syed Ali Haider Rizvi 

 PRINCIPAL 

 


